
 

Dear Parents/Gaurdians: 

In accordance with the Halifax Regional School Board’s “School Trips Policy,” this letter 

is to provide information about your child’s school trip to Ski Martock.   
 

Our first trip this year is Thursday, Feb. 21st.  We will be leaving the school at 1:30pm 

and we will return to the school for 9pm.  Transportation for the trip has been arranged 

with Ambassatours Grey Line.   	
  
	
  

Package 1 - $20 Package 2 - $35 Package 3 - $45 
Scan Code 

Emergency Contact 
Teacher 

Includes: 

• transportation 

Includes: 

• transportation 
• lift ticket, 

instruction 

Includes: 

• transportation 
• lift ticket, 

instruction 

• equipment rental, 
includes helmet 

	
  

902-219-2370 
 
School staff strives to provide opportunities that enable all students to participate in school trips.  If your child is unable 

to attend due to financial reasons, please contact either the principal or vice-principal, in confidence, to discuss options. 
 

Policy Section 5.0 - School Trip Conduct 

5.1 The School Code of Conduct is in effect when students are on school trips. 

5.2 Before and during a school trip, teachers and chaperones shall demonstrate              

responsible behavior and promote an attitude of cooperation and safety awareness. 

5.3 Students shall be responsible for demonstrating courtesy, cooperation, and safety 

awareness while on school trips. 
 

Failure of students to comply with the code of conduct may result in parents being contacted to 

arrange immediate transportation home and may also include suspension from other school trips. 

Mr. Brown, as the teacher in charge, will provide a list of guidelines for all chaperones.   Safety is 

the number one concern for students so we ask that parents/guardians review the school’s code 

of conduct with your child prior to giving permission for the trip.  It is available on the school 

website.  Bedford Junior High students have a history of excellent behavior on school trips and 

this is a contributing factor to staff’s willingness to arrange such opportunities.  

We look forward to our students having an enjoyable and enriching learning experience. 

 

I have received and read the notice from Bedford Junior High regarding the organization of a ski trip and I have indicated 

my child’s permission to attend. 

Parent/Guardian ___________________________________________________________________ (Please Print)                                                   

Parent/Guardian Signature:  __________________________________________________Date:  __________________ 

Emergency Contact Information:  In the event that you need to be contacted, during time that your 

son/daughter is on this trip, please provide emergency contact.                    Signature_________________________  

Name Relation to Student Phone 1 Phone 2 

    

    

 

Bedford Junior High 

Ski Martock Trip 2013Ski Martock Trip 2013  
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